COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG PA  17105-3265
IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO OUR FILE

717-772-7777

February 1, 2012
A-2012-2286228
PAUL FAVATELLA
THE ERIC RYAN CORPORATION

1 EARLY STREET  SUITE A

ELLWOOD CITY  PA   16117

Dear Mr. Favatella:


On January 27, 2012, we received the Application and filing fee of The Eric Ryan Corporation for approval to supply electric generation services in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania as a consultant. The docket number assigned to your application is
A-2012-2286228


Should you have any questions pertaining to your application, please contact our Bureau of Fixed Utility Services Energy Department at 717-783-5242
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Sincerely,









Rosemary Chiavetta

Secretary
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